
ALERT:  Happy?  Not happy with the Liberty Dollar? 

May 6
th
, 2004 

 

Good morning!  

 

Now that I have your attention, I am very pleased to tell you that we are finally taking our first 

marketing step and am having a survey done on the Liberty Dollar.  So if you would like to participate, 

and we need hundreds – so don’t be bashful, please send an email to survey@LibertyDollar.org.  Just 

put SURVEY in the subject field, no other info is necessary.  We will forward your contact info that we 

have on file to the marketing company and they will make a random sample of about 200 people.  Your 

contact info will not be made public or used in any other way, nor will your name or info be included in 

the survey.  

 

So if you are happy, and especially if you are NOT happy, I encourage everyone to take an active role in 

directing the future of the Liberty Dollar.  Hey, our own currency, and this is your opportunity to tell an 

independent survey company how you really feel!  

 

This survey is very important, and it won’t take much of your time, so please take a moment and 

volunteer to be a part of the survey.  Please send an email right now.  

 

Thanks again for your efforts and all the good advise we constantly receive.   

Bernard von NotHaus  

Monetary Architect  

www.LibertyDollar.org 888.421.6181  

 

  


